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To The Planning Department,

I cannot support and application for development on either of these sites.

Blackmore is a village and therefore does not have the infrastructure for such

developments. Blackmore is also steeped in history. Developments of any sort will

reduce the ambience of the area and reduce the prices of existing properties.

1 .There is no employment in this area. Even being paper boy is no longer an

option.

2. Transport for the village is limited. Local buses are on short term contracts which

have very uncertain futures. Having a car is essential. The extra cars will cause

congestion, pollution not only in fumes but noise.

3. What about the upkeep of the lanes? More traffic causing more damage and

maintenance is already poor.

4. This area is used and enjoyed by cyclists and runners. They come from towns to

escape congestion and pollution. With the increase in traffic they will subjected

to increased pollution and danger.

5. Our local surgery is bulging at the seams. We already have waiting lists of three

four weeks.

6. We get regular electrical problems because the local supply cannot cope with

the demands being made it.

7. The sewage system is also at maximum capacity.

Why be destructive? Why not be constructive and make these spaces into havens

for all to enjoy.

Yours sincerely Jill Griffiths


